
Meet the
Teacher Miss Noelle Meenagh

This year, I’m looking
forward to...

My name is Miss Noelle Meenagh, and I am thrilled to be your child's teacher this year. Let me

tell you a little bit about myself. I am from Ireland, but I’ve been living in Qatar for nine years,

this year will be my tenth year teaching here! I have a passion for teaching literacy in school

because I love reading books with my class and sharing stories together. Outside of school, I

enjoy spending time outdoors and going on walks every day with my pet dog. My favourite

thing to do when I am not in school is to travel, I absolutely love exploring new countries and

experiencing different cultures.

About me

I’m really looking forward to our school

trips, our fun hook activities at the start

of our topics and the off-timetable days

such as World Book Day and

International Day. I am especially

looking forward to our topic, Kings and

Queens and the Exit Points where we

get to show off our work from the year.

fun facts about me:
1.  I have a dog called Cici.

2.  I am from County Tyrone, Ireland.

3.  I have 3 nieces!

4.  I have one brother and one sister.

5.  I have been in Qatar for 9 years.

6. I love to collect magnets from

countries I visit!

7.  I love shopping, dancing and music.

8. I love to meet up with my friends.

9. I can’t start my day without a hot drink!

on my bookshelf
Here are some of my favourite books:

Working in partnership
I'm always here to support you and your
child, and I truly value open communication.
If you ever have any questions or concerns,
please feel free to reach out to me via
Class Dojo or email at
noelle.meenagh@unitedschool.qa.


